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Your submission for this review:

I am a homeowner who lives in Uralla. I am on a fixed income. I cannot afford a special rate variation. The council is being
mismanaged, funds are being wasted. I do not consent to paying for poor management decisions. If the council stopped wasting
money, they wouldnt need an increase in rates. Most people in Uralla are on limited fixed incomes and rate increases are going
to negatively impact on residents. The housing market is already under pressure. Dont force people out of their homes with
ridiculous rate changes. Council needs to be held accountable. Not given more money. Please do not increase rates. Rates are
already high for the poor level of service ratepayers receive.





